To: <1998AGREEMENT-MISSIONS@LISTS.UNECE.ORG>
Subject: FW: notification of the European Community concerning gtr No.1

Dear Sirs/Madams

Please find the attached copy of the notification of the European Community concerning
gtr No.1, in accordance with the 1998 Agreement.

Best regards

Philippe Jean

Head of Unit
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